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24th May, 2019. 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We can now confirm that our Sports Day this year will be held on Thursday 27th June, 2019.  Mill Lane Site will 

be in the morning 9.30am – 11am, Holt Road Site will be in the afternoon 2pm – 3pm.  

Please make sure that your child has their PE kit in school and a water bottle. Parents and carers are welcome 

to come and watch. The PTA will be providing refreshments. 

 

Keep your fingers crossed for the weather! 

 

Mrs Kirton and Mrs Palmer 
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